NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Mesa Union School District will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday,
November 29 , 2022, at 6:00 p.m. in the Mesa Union School District
Multi-Purpose Room for the purpose of discussing and entertaining
questions from the community regarding AB 1200: Disclosure of
Collective Bargaining Agreement with Mesa Union Teachers
Association (MUTA) and Mesa Union Support Team (MUST).

Posted: November 10, 2022
Locations: MPR,Staff lounge, District bulletin board



